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Would you like take part in our research study
to help improve services for ethnic miniority

families with deaf children?

We’re looking for families with deaf children aged 0-
12. There are different parts to the study; a

questionnaire about your experience; a one-to-one
meeting with a researcher; a group discussion with

other parents.  

We are also offering free art workshops at various
schools where you can take part in the research while

your child enjoys the art programme.  

 You will receive a gift voucher as a thanks for
participating in the study.  

This project is funded by the NDCS.  The project
adheres to the ethics guideline of the Deaf Ethnic

Women’s Association. 


